

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Cierk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Tamara Norwood-Thomas, Agent Woodland Entertainment Group, LLC 6520 W. Carmen Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Att. David Bangert 158 N. Broadway, #600 Milwaukee, WI 53202-6015

Dear Ms. Norwood-Thomas and Att. Bangert:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 5950 N. 76th St. ("Frank's Place") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Lawrence Esser, Agent Loading Zone Lounge, LLC 4001 S. 9th St., Rear Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Esser:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 3001 S. 9th St. ("Loading Zone Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and a concentration of existing alcohol beverage establishments in the area of 3001 S. 9th St.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



www.milwaukee.gov

Office of the City Clerk

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

May 30, 2007

Shannon Morgan 3539 N. 78th St. Milwaukee, WI 53222

Dear Ms. Morgan:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007 the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$25 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RÒNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File 061504



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deouty City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Andres Solis, Agent Industry Lounge, LLC 830 S. Barclay St. Milwaukee, WI 53204 Att. Michael Whitcomb 633 W. Wisconsin Ave., #510 Milwaukee, WI 53203-1918

Dear Mr. Solis and Att. Whitcomb:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that the application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1013 N. Old World Third St. ("Industry Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Shayla Dupree, Agent Mahdee Home Improvement, LLC 9729 W. Hampton Ave., #5 Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Ms. Dupree:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor license for "Mahdee Home Improvement" at 2923 N. 36th be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Wednesday May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

Per the provisions of s. 95-14-7-d, Milw. Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for and be granted this license prior to May 30, 2008. You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Sincerely

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Thomas and Francis Steinbrenner 3255 S. Austin St. Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. And Mrs. Steinbrenner:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your request for a permanent extension of the Class "B" premises for "The Hob Nob" at 3158 S. Howell Ave. to include outdoor seating at the front, a patio at the rear, and grass area for a tent at the north side of the premises be granted.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your request. On that date, the Council did not accept the Committee's recommendation, but voted to return your request to Committee.

You will be notified when your request is scheduled to be heard before the Licenses Committee.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Sincerel

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Jim Owczarski Deputy City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

May 30, 2007

Pakhar Singh 18215 Ash Lea Dr. Brookfield, WI 53045

Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, May 15, 2007, the Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a 24-hour establishment license be amended to allow 24-hour operation only from October 1st through April 30th, inclusive. From May 1st -September 30th, you will be able to operate Sunday through Thursday from 5 a.m. to 2 a.m. and from 5 a.m. to midnight for Friday and Saturday for the establishment at 3114 N. Sherman Blvd. ("Sherman BP"). The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, May 30, 2007, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and amended your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

-

Sincere

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division